
 
 

   

 

        

         

 

ADDENDUM 
 

 

Under the provisions of the State College Contracts Law, Chapter 64 of 

Title 18-A, The College of New Jersey is notifying all contractors planning 

on submitting proposals for  the Feeder A Project (AB200014) that the bid 

due date is rescheduled for April 6, 2020 @ 2:00 p.m.  

 

Due to COVID-19, all onsite bid openings are suspended. TCNJ will only 

accept bid proposals submitted prior to the due date by email in PDF format. 

Details on how to submit a proposal and participate in a bid opening is 

posted on The College’s website https://bids.tcnj.edu/home/construction-

projects/  

 
 

 

 

 
 


